
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

11. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 11.1 LONG-TERM ENERGY EFFICIENCY 
 
  Tony Mander from the Golf Links Residents’ Association was in attendance to present a 

submission requesting the Board’s support for the introduction of long-term energy efficiency 
measures, particularly in housing.  The Board decided that the written submission from the Golf 
Links Residents’ Association be forwarded to the Regulatory and Consents Committee and the 
next Board seminar with local members of Parliament, and oral presentations be arranged from 
Mr Mander. 

 
 11.2 GOLF LINKS RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
  Tony and Vivienne Mander from the Golf Links Residents’ Association were in attendance, as 

part of the Board’s rotation programme of inviting residents’ groups to provide an update on their 
activities. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


